
                     June 2022   

ROMPS Parent Council Newsletter 

You’re invited! 

All parents are invited and 

will find a warm welcome at 

Parent Council meetings.   

Face to face meetings are 

held in the staff room or if 

virtual on Zoom.  The Parent 

council email address is. 

rompsparents@gmail.com 

for the meeting linpassword.   

 

What is the Parent Council? 
• The Parent Council at ROMPS has two main roles: fund-raising activities 

and representing the parents of ROMPS within the school and the wider 
community.  We are available to Mrs Thomson and her staff to support 
the work of the school and to provide a voice for parents on issues that 
are important to families.    

2022/2023 meetings: 

Our next meeting dates and 

format (online or face to 

face) will be confirmed at the 

start of the school year in 

August. 

  

Latest news:  
• The Parent Council Annual General Meeting took place on 17 May 2022 

and our 2022/2023 office bearers were elected as follows: 

       Chairperson:  Laura Black and Gemma Good  

       Vice Chair: Fiona Barr and Claire Frood  

       Treasurer: Gareth Brown 

       Secretary: Bronwen Aidoo 

       Lets secretary: Gillian Drummond.   

• The AGM updated the Constitution and a copy is available on the 

school website.   

• This year the Parent Council have discussed with the school:  

curriculum rationale, behaviour policy, school recovery and 

improvement plan and had updates on attachment theory and 

Emotion Works.   

• This year we have organised a sponsored miles challenge, sold Borders 

Biscuits, held a coin challenge, held a Christmas Gift sale, hosted a 

movie night and we will be selling used books in June. We thank you 

for supporting these events.  

 

Did you know?        
ROMPS Parent Counil  fundraising meant every child in the schoool being able to:  

➢ Attend the pantomine at Christmas (subsidised by the Parent Council)  
➢ Enjoy a smore and a story around the fire pit in December  
➢ Enjoy a silent disco as a Summer Treat in June  

The Parent council welcomed P1s of 2021 with a PE bag and will welcome P1 of 2022 with a  
PE T shirt.   

The Parent council bids farewell to the P7s by giving them a tie for High School and helping them remember 

their time at ROMPS by contributing to the yearbook by paying the deposit.  

Get in Touch:  
If you have any suggestions for the Parent Council or if you would like to get involved, please do get in touch. 

Our email address is rompsparents@gmail.com or come along to our next meeting.   
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